
 

 

 

 
 

           July 2, 2025 
 
Owen Wang 
South Cook News 
E-mail: news@southcooknews.com 
 
Dear Owen: 
 
This letter is in response to your Illinois Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated June 
18, 2025, and received in my office on June 18, 2025. You sent a follow up to your request on 
June 24, 2025.  
 
In your letter you requested the following: 
I am a news reporter from South Cook News, a media organization committed to providing 
comprehensive and accurate news coverage on local governmental affairs. 
 
A list of all graduates in the past 5 school years with the following fields: 
 
1. Graduation years 
2. Names 
3. Hometown 
4. Gender 
 

Follow up to your request: Thanks for sending us a list of students who are graduating. Please 

kindly send their headshots. Those students will be published in our local newspaper under the 

new gradates section. 

 
Response to request: 
Documents responsive to items #1 and # 2 are attached. In response to items #3 and #4 our 
policy regarding student records (7:340) may be found in the Board of Education’s policy manual, 
which is published on the District’s website and may be accessed at Policy Manual.   
 
Response to follow up request: Here's a link to the Google Drive folder with the 
photos: https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1z5lLwr4CFzvma4R3p3lzU_FM_adEK3V6?usp=s
haring 
 
As Superintendent and one of the FOIA Officers for the District, I am responsible for granting and 
denying requests for records under the FOIA. The District’s responses contained in this letter 
intend to be fully responsive to your specific request. If I have misinterpreted your request, please 
clarify your request in writing to me.  If you should have further questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 
 

mailto:news@southcooknews.com
https://boardpolicyonline.com/?b=lemont_210
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1z5lLwr4CFzvma4R3p3lzU_FM_adEK3V6?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1z5lLwr4CFzvma4R3p3lzU_FM_adEK3V6?usp=sharing


Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Matt Maxwell 

Superintendent 

 

MM/cs 

 

From: <news@southcooknews.com> 

Date: Wed, Jun 18, 2025 at 10:23 AM 

Subject: FOIA Request- Illinois School District last 5 years graduates 

To: <mticknor@lhs210.net> 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

I am a news reporter from South Cook News, a media organization committed to providing 

comprehensive and accurate news coverage on local governmental affairs. 

A list of all graduates in the past 5 school years with the following fields: 

• Graduation years 

• Names 

• Hometown 

• Gender 

Please let me know if you have any questions, 

Owen Wang, 

South Cook News 

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: <news@southcooknews.com> 

Date: Tue, Jun 24, 2025 at 8:43 PM 

Subject: RE: FOIA Request- Illinois School District last 5 years graduates 

To: <mticknor@lhs210.net> 

 

 

Thanks for sending us a list of students who are graduating. Please kindly send their headshots. Those 

students will be published in our local newspaper under the new gradates section. 
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